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LAW CLERK & INTERN POSITION INFORMATION 
Jennifer L. Rochon, United States District Judge 

 
 

Chambers Contact Information 
United States District Court 
Southern District of New York 
500 Pearl Street, Room 1920 
New York, NY 10007  
 
Law Clerks 
 
Judge Rochon is currently accepting applications for law clerks to serve a one-year term starting 
in the fall of 2027.  Judge Rochon encourages all applicants, including those with diverse 
backgrounds and experiences, to apply.  Applicants should apply through OSCAR.   
 
Interns/Externs 
 
Judge Rochon has filled the Summer 2025 intern class.  Additional information for applications 
for Fall 2025 interns will be posted at a later date.  


